a!w/l M@C@KK

mﬁ:r - 7'2’/”

UNDER THE GU!DANCE OF OUR LADY OF THE WAY .

PO. Bo'xm BRISBANE, NORTH QUAY am 4000 _

e e bty et e e it e -t e
Tt e A i i e e T O T e e e emmcfspnaiet Y

Reg!stered in Australia for transmission by post as a persodlcal

T

: BRISBANE CATHOLIC Bu§gNaLKINs CLUB
Price 8c. \ " Page. l..

EEBRUARY,_1969.

e ]

' Monh1ly General Meetings are held on the third Monday

e

of each month in the Temperance Hall, Canberra Hotel
(Edward St. entrance). The next meetlng is on Monday
17th, March at 7.30 p.m. Visitors Welcome.

OFFICF _BEARERS

CHAPLAIN Rev, Fr, K. H5p1nall B 40 5286
PRESIDENT ‘ Graham Cha'mers. 32 1720
VICE PRESIDENT Anne Davis = ' 87 4477
GENERAL SECRETARY Paul Wijngaarden 31 0231
‘ (WOrk after 3 p.m.)
OUTINGS SECRETARY Paul Skehan 31 0201 Ext. 308"
TREASURER Gavin Clancy ' 48 5391
SOCIAL SECRETARY Kath Vingoe ' 48 6178

SAFETY & TRAINING/

~ MEMBERSHIP-PUBLICITY Larry Corkran o 36 4326

COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Judith Cushing 59 2737 .Tony Crowley ~ . 7 3806

. Denise Thompson Mike Laherty 97 6303

' EQUIPMENT PURCHASE - Paul Wijngaarden :
' CHAIRMSN - CLUB HUT MAINTENANCE & IMPROVEMENT SUB-COMMITTEE

- K. Condon
LIBRARIAN - Jan Weston

- CLUB TELEPHONE NO. 97 6303  EMERGENCY CFFICER:V. Mayme
:RESPONSIBLE FOR THIS EDITION: L,Corkran & 4 4562
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This 1s the last ‘editorial before nomlnatluns for
General Committee close.- It-is therefore an appropriate
time to remind members, particularly thcose not studying,

- to ask themselves if they could accept a Commlttee or
.Sub#:ommlttee p051t10n.~- '

Do not wait till approached bz a nommator° In mary
cases a member who-has not ‘wanted to

be only too pleased to nominate you 1f you maPe the first
move., e _

Remember that the more you put into the Club the more
you will ¥Et out of it. Committee work is constant but
the satis actlon of a JOb well done is. suf¥1cent reward.

£ you are unaole to stand for a Commlttee position,
there are other ways ¢ helping the’ Club, "Think of the
amount of typing that has tc¢ be done cr theo washing -up
after socials. People will not ask you to do these jobs
but they will appreciate 1t if you voluntebr. Just sce
1f you don't enjoy it too? .

The Club needs genu1ne workers = look how the ‘concert
was supported at meetings but how few of its supporters
wéuld come to practices. Look how the same names keep

coming up as trip leaders.' In a healthy Club all members

are keen to help.

LA word now to longer-standlng members of the d.ub -
I heard the comment from one member the other day *I miss
those days®, are they really gone or is the withdrawal
from Club affclrs a self inflicted punishment? How about
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ask - you to stand will .

some clder faces in the glection?. Certainly there will be -

some good natured (?) jokes but the majority of members
will recognize keeness and be glad to have you in the
thick-of 1it,

This past year was the best thé Club has had for

 some time, thanks mainly to a few enthusiastic members,
"The best start the New Club Year could possibly have, -

would be a hard fought election.. Thpse good old days will

-not dle but they could be killed,

B e Ne s oanm nn'rpc-.-' T.:!n’m.t C‘.nﬂ{l"an» =






